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 Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 6 Events 

 

As you know, we have been planning various events that the year 6 children will enjoy during their last term in primary 

school.  As we are about to embark upon the last term, I wanted to update you on our plans for a memorable term.  

Dates and activities will always be subject to change and we will of course keep you posted. 

 

Thank you also to those of you who offered to help with the year 6 leavers book, hoodies, and decorations at 

picnic on the playground.  When they arrive, the children are welcome to wear their (named) hoodies for the 

remainder of the term!   

 

At the end of the term, Mrs Wason and I announced the parts in the end of year production of ‘Annie.’  All children should 

have taken home with them a script that is theirs to keep, look after and bring back daily. It is the responsibility of the 

children to learn their lines in full and also research and provide their costume.  Below are some dates for your diary.  

Children will be told which cast they will perform in (Watch this space).   

 

Friday 26th May– Children given parts and informed to learn lines and research costume.   

 

Wednesday 14th June – Children visit Nottingham to watch ‘Annie’ featuring Craig Revel Horwood.  Children will need 

a packed lunch/drink (No fizzy drinks).  Children are welcome to bring £10 spending money, maybe buy a programme, 

that they are to look after.  

 

Monday 10th July – First dress rehearsal of Annie performed to KS1 and invited guests.  

 

Tuesday 11th July – CAST A 1:30pm matinee performance of Annie (Ticket details to follow) 

 

Wednesday 12th July – CAST B 6:30pm evening performance of Annie (Ticket details to follow) 

 

Thursday 13th July – CAST B 1:30pm matinee performance of Annie (Ticket details to follow) 

 

Thursday 13th July – CAST A 6:30pm evening performance of Annie (Ticket details to follow) 
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Thursday 20th July – Church Leavers worship (Time to be confirmed) Parents/carers are welcome to join us 

to say ‘goodbye’ to the year 6 leavers.  

 

Thursday 20th July – Picnic On the playground. Parents/carers will be invited to join us for an evening of 

music (Mark Music Most Wanted!!), dance (Sarah Rutland Dance), fun and laughter (and no doubt tears).  

There will be a charge for pizza and drinks etc likely to be approximately £10-15 per child.  Further details to 

follow.  Thank you to Mr Horton (Ganders Farm) who has kindly offered to provide a free, delicious ice cream 

to the children and staff.  (Parents/carers will be able to purchase a tasty ice cream too).  We have also 

received a kind donation of £50 towards the evening.   

 

Friday 21st July – School Leavers worship (Time to be confirmed) Parents/carers are welcome to join us to 

say ‘goodbye’ to the year 6 leavers in their last worship in school.  Come along to watch their special dance!  

 

I hope that gives you a rough idea as to what to look forward to.  All dates/times and payment info will be 

sent out as soon as possible.  I am excited to see the children perform Annie and I am sure you are also.  If 

you have any questions regarding the above, please do ask Mrs Wason or me. 

 

As always, thank you for your support and offers of help. 

 

Do help your child to learn lines/sing songs and look after their scripts!  You can now follow us on 

TikTok via the QR code!! 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mr Scott    
 


